
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Impact on You, the Taxpayer: 

 

Goodrich Area Schools currently levies 7.75 mills annually on all school properties.  This 

bond proposal would keep the tax rate at 7.75 mills.  This means there would be no 

current tax rate increase.  It will extend the number of years that the levy will be 

collected, from 2027 to 2032.  


